President's Report

March 19, 2012

Faculty Senate

 Over the last few weeks, we have continued our practice of meeting with university faculty and staff about emerging issues in Georgia and US higher education. During those discussions I have provided links to the work of Carol Twiggs and her colleagues about strategies for helping us solve the cost/quality "conundrum." I have included two web sites from Twiggs work to provide a chance for shared perspectives on these conversations (in which several of you have been participants. I have also included the on-line program at MIT (currently at about 2000 courses accessible anywhere there is web connectivity

http://www.thencat.org/PlanRes/R2R ModCrsRed.htm

http://www.thencat.org/whatwedo.html

http://ocw.mit.edu/index.htm

- Dr. Miller, together with Drs. Crafton, Haynes, Dadonna, and Reddy are presently at a system summit on the Complete College Georgia initiative (membership was identified by the board staff invitation, associating team membership with specific positions. Reports on next steps for this project will follow at subsequent meetings
- We have currently met with two of the division heads in the development of the 2013 budget, as well as the identification for one-time expenditure strategies from uncommitted funds for the 2012 fiscal year (ending June 30, 2012). We will continue the process of discussing budget proposals with other division heads, and will publish those requests on the presidential web site (as well as share with the Planning and Budget Advisory Committee) as this process continues. At least one open meeting for campus will also be scheduled.
- Thanks for your efforts to thoughtfully connect strategic objectives for the University with discussed changes in by laws and personnel policies.
- Questions?